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The Egyptian government would be grateful if the DPRK would adopt an official
declaration supporting the Camp David Agreements.
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TELEGRAM 027.923
To: the Romanian Ministry of Foreign Affairs (to Comrade Marcel Dinu)

From: the Romanian Embassy in Cairo
Date: September 20th, 1978
Classification: Secret

The DPRK Ambassador told me that during a meeting at the Egyptian Ministry of
Foreign Affairs, the head of the Egyptian Asian Department asked him to inform the
DPRK leadership that the Egyptian government would [be very grateful] if the DPRK
government adopted an official declaration in support of the Camp David
Agreements.

Signed
D. Dediu



